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I would like to begin by thanking the SRF for their kind and generous support by way of their travel grant, which enabled me to attend and present my work at the European Society of Human Reproduction and Embryology (ESHRE) in Barcelona. I have always believed that ESHRE is a key meeting you present your work at as it combines such a broad range of scientists, clinicians, academics and industry all with their combined aim of furthering their knowledge in human reproduction. Having attended ESHRE previously, I was aware of the high standards of work which are presented.  

At this meeting I was able to present my work on chronic endometritis and recurrent reproductive failure. Specifically, I presented a meta-analysis of antibiotics on pregnancy outcomes and discussion on some of the unpublished work from our unit. This is work I have undertaken during my time as an academic clinical fellow based at the University of Warwick. While attending the conference I was able to speak to other attendees who were viewing my poster and also attend a talk on the same topic from a group in China. I feel this clearly demonstrates how EHSRE is a truly international meeting. I really enjoyed being able to engage with and discuss my work with people from all around the globe. It was interesting to see how they were undertaking similar work but using different techniques to assess for chronic endometritis. As such it allowed me to reflect on my own work and the possible ways in which I could carry it out differently. 

More widely I was able to attend a range of talks on reproductive biology and fertility treatment – one of the sessions which I’ve enjoyed the most was the talk on big data in endometriosis and how this is been used to provide further insights on this complex clinical condition. 

I look forward to being able to attend ESHRE again in the future and would like the opportunity to thank the SRF once more for their kind and generous support.

Thank you,
Mike
